
Visit to Hong Kong International Airport 

 

In order to provide students with a better understanding of airport operations and 

Hong Kong International Airport’s (HKIA) future development, Rosaryhill Secondary 

School Life and Career Planning Team organized an in-depth visit to HKIA together 

with CLAP for Youth @ JC on 22nd January 2020. 

 

Our students explored aspects of the aviation industry and experienced some of the 

daily operations carried out at Hong Kong International Airport, so they could better 

appreciate possible, future career prospects and opportunities. They also joined a 

guided tour of the passenger terminal and airside, including the airport’s operations, 

and an introduction of major aviation jobs, such as air cargo, catering, security, 

engineering, customer services, ramp and  flight operations. 

 

Young people play an important role in cultivating and supporting Hong Kong’s 

aviation industry. It’s hoped that Rosarians will be part of it in the coming future. 


